Fairfield Union Local School District

Athletic Booster Meeting
September 23, 2020

6:00 P.M.

MINUTES

. Meeting Called to Order by the President at 6:04 p.m.

. Attendance: President; Angi Marinacci-Young, Treasurer; Tara Graham, Secretary;

Denise Hoffmann, Athletic Director; Andy Clark, Track Coach Mike Graham

Secretary Report: Unofficial meeting was held. No official report for August.

. Treasurer Report: Investment account balance is $15,978.22. Checking balance is

$21,258.44. Total for the accounts is $37,236.66. The coaches have not spent much.
Golf and Volleyball have spent some of their allotments. Fall concessions are in the
hole. Basically, we are providing a service at this point. Only about 100 people can
attend events which means that we are at a minimum capacity due to the COVID 19
restrictions. Denise Hoffmann motions to approve. Mike Graham seconds. All
approve.

. Athletic Director Report: Nothing new in restrictions. We are assuming the basketball

season will be similar to volleyball as far as restrictions and spectators go. Wrestling
will have restrictions with no more than two teams in a 24-hour contact period. We
may include the middle school for meets. Girls basketball: probably will have enough
for a freshman team but not sure how much they will get to compete based on COVID
19 restrictions and if other schools have freshman teams. Swim team is struggling to
find locations. The YMCA is not allowing meets to be held and they are not even
doing lane rentals. OSHA and ODE have restrictions and even though we have a
modified green schedule we are still restricted for events. There is a sectional seating
next week for regionals and we may need to travel for football. Not sure who we will
play due to other teams’ restrictions. Week 8 will be Circleville. Week 9 will be
Liberty Union and then Lakewood at Home. Track team is going to Pickerington next
weekend and the high school and middle school teams will be competing there.

. New Business: The Fundraisers for Soccer has ended. Coach Matt Wolfe has a plan

regarding fundraisers for Softball in the spring. The boosters are requesting a meeting
with the coaches so that they can have a clear understanding of how to utilize the
booster funds for specification of Allotments and include a Fundraiser line. The
Boosters have agreed to help with fundraising accounts. The coaches will still get




funds from the Fairfield Union Athletic Department until the funds are depleted and the
transition can occur with fundraisers to the Booster account. We now need a report
from the treasurer on that information. The report should outline the balances of each
team and what is left for them to use from their past fundraisers. It was requested of
Mr. Clark to provide that report to the Booster’s.

Old Business: Concessions are just low due to the restrictions and spectator limits.
Cathy Jude has been buying minimal products to try to keep certain items in stock.
Program Update: 7 were sold at the last event. Only 25 were ordered and we are not
sure if there will be enough interest to permit a second run. This seems to be going to
the wayside. Not much interest in programs as it has been historically sought after.

For the Good of the Group: Falcon Spirit is Good, there has been a great support for
the students.

The next meeting will be Wednesday October 28, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.

Adjournment:  Tara Graham moves to adjourn at 6:35 p.m. Angi Marinacci-Young
seconds. All approve.
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